
   

DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES SAFETY BOARD 
   
TO:  Steven Stokes, Technical Director 
FROM: William Linzau and Rory Rauch, Site Representatives 
SUBJECT: Oak Ridge Activity Report for Week Ending January 3, 2014 
 
The operational tempo of Y-12 nuclear facilities was significantly reduced due to the holiday.  
W. Linzau was out of the office this week and R. Rauch was in the office Thursday and Friday.  
This report is filed for continuity purposes only.   
 
 
    


